I am glad to know that 9¢h issue of the College of Dental Sciences Journal
is going to be published shortly. The previous editor has worked hard and
put a strong foothold to bring out all the issues of the journal.

As a procedure, Dr. G.P. Mamatha has been unanimously selected and

taken over from Dr.Narayan.N.Walvalkar, the previous editor. I strongly
feel that the present editor is going to increase the number of pages and
articles at the same time maintaining the standard of the Journal by
reviewing the articles and chosen the quality articles for publication. I
congratulate and wish the editorial team a grand success in future
endeavours.

DR. V.V Subba Reddy
Director




